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Fire ban in effect in Town of Georgina 

Georgina, ON – Effective immediately and until further notice, a fire ban on all outdoor and open-

air burning is in effect for the Town of Georgina. Burning for any purpose including recreational 

fires is not allowed at this time.  

This ban has been issued for the protection of property and public safety and is being implemented 

by Fire Chiefs region wide. The Town/Georgina Fire and Rescue Services will not be issuing open-

air burn permits or agricultural burn permits until further notice.  

For more information on this, or any other fire-related safety inquiries, contact Georgina Fire and 

Rescue Services at 905-476-5167 or visit  georgina.ca/fire. 
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